June 3, 2014

Finance and Personnel Committee
Common Council
City of La Crosse

To All Concerned:

This letter is in reference to the proposed paving of the alley from
Townsend to 14th /Horton between 14" & 15" streets.

My name is John Hoefer and I live at 2240 S. 15™ Street I want to go n
record as being in full and enthusiastic support of the proposed project. It
will result in cleaner conditions, safer access, better water runoff and

eventual snow removal. It also should facilitate more efficient trash
removal with the new collection system.

[t is my hope that the project will be approved and paving could be started
in an expeditious manner.

RespectA/U

John N. F loe




